
 
 
 
State Legislative Principles           2017 
 
 
The City of Killeen seeks to represent the interests of the citizens of Killeen related to their municipal 
government at the state level. This document sets forth the guiding legislative principles for City of Killeen 
efforts in the 2017 Texas Legislative Session. 
 
 The City of Killeen supports legislation that would provide benefit to military communities. 

 
 The City of Killeen supports legislation that would provide local relief for disproportionate impacts 

of state exemptions and programs. 
 
 The City of Killeen supports legislation that would provide transportation funding for local 

projects. 
 
 The City of Killeen supports legislation that would provide funding for local park, trail or public 

grounds projects. 
 
 The City of Killeen supports legislation that would be beneficial to Texas A&M University-Central 

Texas, Central Texas College and/or Killeen Independent School District. 
 
 The City of Killeen opposes legislation that would remove or limit local control or preempt local 

authority. 
 
 The City of Killeen opposes legislation that would be detrimental to current or potential City 

revenue. 
 
 The City of Killeen opposes legislation that would impose unfunded mandates. 

 
 The City of Killeen opposes legislation that would erode zoning authority. 

 
 The City of Killeen opposes legislation that would be detrimental to local economic development 

efforts. 
 

 The City of Killeen opposes legislation that would create an adverse impact by imposing 
environmental or water restrictions or regulations.  


